TOWN OF DAYTON
COUNCIL MEETING
March 15’th, 2023
The regular meeting of the Dayton Town Council was called to order at 7:00 p.m. at the Dayton Town Hall. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Members present:  Mayor Reed, Councilors Hanson, Logan, Perkins and Alley.
Members Absent:  None
Also Present:   See the attached list of other attendees, which is made a part of the minutes by this reference.
Mayor Reed opened the meeting the deletion of # 3: proposed chicken ordinance, to be replaced by Update from Cyrus Western on the Allocation of 2.3million for the Art Badgett Pool.
Councilor Alley moved to approve the agenda with addition of #3. Councilor Hanson seconded the motion. There were deletions.  All approved, motion passed.
Councilor Perkins moved to approve the March 1’st, 2023, March 7’th and March 8’th minutes with Councilor Hanson seconding. All approved, motion passed.
There were no reports.
Councilor Hanson made a motion to approve warrants with Councilor Perkins seconding.  All approved, motion passed. A copy of these warrants are made a part of these minutes by this reference. 
Old Business:  None
Announcement and Correspondence:  Mayor Reed reported that he spoke with the residents on the corner of 4’th and main regarding the fencing blocking the view, and they agreed as soon as it thaws out to move the fence. 
On Motion by Councilor Logan and seconded by Councilor Hanson Warren Mischke was approved as representative for Dayton on the Sheridan Justice Commission Joint Powers Board for a 3-year term. All in favor, motion passed. 

Due to lack of a motion and second the TRV Pathway Grant Application, Letter of Intent Application & Match for the Town of Dayton was officially declared by Mayor Reed as a cease-and-desist order with no further commitment from the Town of Dayton. 

Citizen Communiqué

The council heard concerns about the Town’s withdrawal from the TRV Pathway Grant. Some residents felt like they were not represented by the Mayor and Town Council while others felt like the Town was making the right decision. A resident requested a vote from the Council and statement on their reasoning for not supporting the Grant. There was also an update request on the property on 318 Broadway. Mayor Reed stated that this matter was waiting to go before the Judge after Spring Break. 
There were no council comments or requests for future agenda items. Councilor Hanson did state that her reason for not supporting the TRV Pathway at this time was that she felt as an elected official she was being fiscally responsible and that there were other priorities for the Town at this time. 
With no further business to come before the council, the meeting was adjourned on motion by Councilor Hanson and a second by Councilor Alley at 7:55 pm.

                                            ___________________________________

                                                                                                              
 Mayor Clifford Reed
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Clerk
